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Christmas Raffle and Christmas Clothing 

Donations 
Drawn - 25th November 2022 20.00 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you already know, our Christmas Market is on Friday 25th November, 18:30 – 20:30. 
 

We need your help to make the evening a success! 
 
In your child’s bookbag is £5 worth of raffle tickets at £1 per ticket. We are building up a fantastic selection 
of prizes, which have been kindly donated by our community including local businesses, parents and 
friends of our school. 
 
If you know of a business or individual who might be able to supply a raffle prize, please do let us know, as 
we are always hugely grateful for any donations. 
 
To enter, simply write your name on each ticket, a contact number and/or your childs name and class and 
return the completed ticket stubs and money to the school office/your childs teacher ASAP and at the 
latest on the 25th November am.  
 
If you would like more, please send a message to either Teresa Allison or any of the CHIPS committee on 
Facebook or contact the office. We will also be selling raffle tickets at the Christmas Market if you are 
attending and would like more chances to win! 
 
If you have any spare tickets please return them to the office ASAP so that we can ensure they get sold! 
 
We would be very grateful if you could please donate any preloved Christmas jumpers or clothing to 
reception by the 18th November. We hope that this event will save lots of Christmas jumpers from entering 
landfill, and that you and your children will enjoy choosing a new preloved jumper to use this year and 
potentially beyond; with vital funds being raised for our school! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The CHIPS Team 
 


